



Tuesday 26th October, 2021

Kia ora whānau

Sadly, we are writing to let you know that due to the COVID restrictions still being in place we have had to make the very difficult decision to cancel our school production for 2021.

This decision has not been made lightly. Unfortunately, due to the high risk of us remaining in Level 2, means we would be unable to perform to a live audience. There is a huge amount of time, effort and cost that is put into planning and performing a production. While we understand that this is disappointing for our students and school community, it is important to remember that all schools are having to make adaptations and changes due to the difficult times we are currently in.

We are hoping to perform this production in 2022.

Many thanks for understanding.

Ngā mihi

The Leadership Team - Emma, Anne and Anna